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Body discovered in SE Nebraska identified 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson County Attorney's Office believes the body found near
Tecumseh Monday morning is that of 56-year-Old Mark Swarthout of Beatrice. 

Swarthout was reported missing June 24.  Foul play is not suspected in the death.

Further testing will be done to confirm his identity.  

Monday morning the Johnson County Sheriff's Office responded to a report of a
body being found. 

The body of the man was found in a vehicle in the driveway to a pasture just off of
Highway 136 in a location that is not visible from the highway.
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